
 

 

 

 

Circular No. (06) for 2022  

On Eid Al Adha Holidays for 1443 Hijri 

 

To: All Ministries and Federal entities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards and blessings on the occasion of the upcoming Eid Al-

Adha, 1443 Hijri. 

 

Pursuant to the Cabinet Resolution No (28/10) of 2021, regarding the new 

workweek system in the Federal Government and the official holidays calendar for 

public and private sectors endorsed by Cabinet Resolution No (23/26) of 2020; 

 

It is our pleasure to announce that the blessed Eid Al Adha holidays this year, 1443 

Hijri, will start on Friday, Dhul Hijjah 09, 1443 Hijjri, corresponding to July 08, 

2022, and end on Dhul Hijjah 12, 1443 Hijri, corresponding to Monday, 11 July 

2022. Normal working hours will resume on Dhul Hijjah 13, 1443 Hijri, 

corresponding to Tuesday, 12 July 2022.  

 

On this blessed occasion, it is our pleasure to congratulate His Highness Sheikh 

Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, President of UAE, His Highness Sheikh 

Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime Minister of UAE 

and Ruler of Dubai, and Their Highnesses the Supreme Council Members and 

Rulers of the Emirates, wishing them all happiness, health and prosperity.  

 

Congratulation are also extended to the people of the UAE and the Arab and 

Islamic countries.                   

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  
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